
Working Party Thursday 29th November 2018 

Despite the rain, which had stopped by the time we gathered in the woods, Ranger John set us 

coppicing some more of the hazel, at the bridal way crossroads, that the Greensand Wednesday 

Volunteers had started back in September. 

    

 

    



 

    

    


